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Our Ref: 1117/99

NOTICE
EXTENSIONSOF TIME

This is to advise that the periods for assessment of the proposed Access Arrangements
for the pipdines liged bdow have been extended. Sections 221 and 222 of the
Nationa Third Paty Access Code for Naturd Gas Pipdine Systems require that the
period for assesing a proposed Access Arrangement be extended by up to 2months
on one or more occasionsif the total period of assessment exceeds 6 months.

The Draft Decisons on the proposed Access Arrangements for the Dampier to
Bunbury Naurd Gas Pipdine and the Goldfidds Gas Pipdine are expected to be

issued in April 2001 and March 2001 respectivdly. The Find Decison on the
proposed Access Arrangement for the Tubridgi Pipdine System is expected to be
issued in the second quarter of 2001.

The pipeines for which the assessment period has been extended are asfollows:

Dampier to Bunbury Naurd Gas Pipdine (licence number WA: PL 40) to
15April 2001

Goldfidds Gas Pipdine (licence number WA: PL 24) to 15 April 2001.
Tubridgi Fipdine System (licence numbers WA: PL 16 and 19) to 21 April 2001

These extensions of time are pursuant to section 2.22 of the Code.

Pease direct any inquiries to Mr Robert Pulldla +61 8 9213 1944 or Mr Miched
Jansen +61 8 9213 1925.

KEN MICHAEL
GASACCESSREGULATOR

14 February 2001




